
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We want our children to have clear ideas around 

Bullying, have confidence to report their worries and be 

able to use their voice when they feel things are not 

right – both now and in the future. 

Anti Bullying Week 

13th-17th November 2023 

‘Make a Noise About Bullying’ 

The week starts on Monday 13th November with ‘Odd Socks Day’! 

We are encouraging everyone to wear odd socks on this day. This is to 

promote the celebration of differences and raise awareness that 

bullying sometimes will happen where differences occur. 

 

Through the week we will once again be sharing our 

School Council’s version of the Anti Bullying Policy and 

checking that children know what to do if they feel they or 

someone else are being bullied. 

We will integrate learning around Bullying, both 

in person and online, into our PSHE teaching 

through the week and through assemblies or  

Collective Worship.  

We want to join this year’s 

 theme to ‘MAKE A NOISE 

 ABOUT BULLYING!’  

AFC Bournemouth Workshop Year 1-6 

Wednesday 15th November 

 

 

 

 

 

Respect and citizenship themed workshops, themed 

around how pupils should behave to each other in 

school and whilst playing sport, to prevent bullying from 

occurring.  

 

 

We will be checking the children understand 

the posters around the school and in their 

classes which remind them what Bullying is… 

 


